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Students are hereby informed that the college has arranged a visit to St. Paul's 

Institute (located in Bandra West), on Friday, 8th August, 2025 at 11:00 am. 

The visit ahns to provide students with firsthand exposure to the functioning of 

a reputed media institute and to offer insights into various aspects of media 

education, training, and industry practices. 

Students need to register their name by paying a deposit of 100 Rs as 

registration fee in the college office. The students need to fill the Undertaking 

form and get a xerox copy of their I card. The students can register from 

Saturday 2nd August 2025 to Wednesday 6th August 2025 from 09:00 am to 

12:00 noon in the college office. This amount will be given back to the students 

on the day of visit. 

Address of the Venue -: St. Pauls Media Complex, 24th Road, TPS III, Bandra 

(West), Mumbai 400050. 
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